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Dear Belvedere Family Church brothers and sisters, 

 

First, the BFC Council would like to inform you that Marilyn Onoda will no longer be serving as a part of 

the council as she is moving away. We would like to take this time to thank her for her years of service 

and wish her and her family the best as they embark on this new chapter of their life. 

 

Replacing her vacant position on the council will be the next highest vote receiver in our recent election 

process, Noah Ross. We are excited to welcome him in as we are sure there is a lot he can offer. 

 

Lastly, we would like to inform you of the different committees that our council members are 

representing. Robert Kitchens for the Finance committee, Raoul Joseph for the Sunday Service 

committee, Grace Ross for the Sunday School committee, Susan Bouachri for the Youth Ministry 

committee, Kody Morris for the Kodan committee, and Marina Falconi for the Blessing and Family 

Ministry committee. 

 

Thank you! 

 

BFC Council 

 


